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Planning Panels - Northern Beaches; pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
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Thursday, 9 December 2021 4:43:05 PM

Dear Sirs

Why have the community’s wishes been completely ignored in respect of this DA?

Robertson Road is one of the very few streets in all of the Northern Beaches that has
retained its charm. The street is buzzing with hope and possibility and acts as the heart of
Newport for its community.

I vehemently oppose the approval to develop this iconic location. I am far from alone - I
know hundreds of our community have written to this effect - yet our pleas appear to have
been ignored. Why are the fiscal benefits of a small minority outweighing the wishes of an
entire community?

Once it’s gone it cannot be replaced. It certainly won’t be ‘improved’ by an ugly
development and an entrance to an underground car park.

Please stop the development.

Regards

Lizzie Smyth
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